
 

 

Draft Changes for 2022-2023 Hunting Regulations: 

• Change unlimited mule deer buck permit to limited (draw) mule deer buck permit. The 

number of available permits would be similar to the number of unlimited permits that 

have been issued. 

• Change antlerless mule deer B license 380-02 restriction language to only valid on 

private land.       

• Southeast portion of the hunting district (between U.S. Hwy. 287 and the Missouri 

River) would be included in new HD 312. 

Biological Implications: 

• No biological impacts are expected. 

Social Implications: 

• These draft changes are being recommended as part of the statewide regulation 

simplification effort. It is expected that these recommended changes will be acceptable 

to most individuals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

District biologist: 
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